
Jennifer	Presley	 	
1804	Anderson	Creek	Road		
Talent,	OR	97540	
	
March	29,	2025	
	
	
Dear	Senate	Committee	on	Rules,	
	
I	am	in	favor	of	keeping	voting	by	mail	for	elections	in	Oregon.	Oregon	has	created	a	easy	to	use,	efficient	
system	to	vote.		
	
I	oppose	bill	SB	210	that	makes	in-person	voting	on	the	date	of	an	election	the	standard	method	for	
conducting	an	election.	
	
	
Thank	you	for	your	consideration	and	representation.	
	
Jennifer	Presley	


